

Carolinas Golf Association

P.O. Box 319 West End, NC 27376 Phone: 910-673-1000 Fax: 910-673-1001

E-mail: info@carolinasgolf.org Web: www.carolinasgolf.org

Dear CGA Friend:

In 1909, the Carolinas Golf Association (CGA) began a journey to make golf better in the Carolinas. For the past 101 years, the CGA has fostered and promoted golf in the Carolinas and continues to do so. We are proud of our association with this honorable group and honestly can say they have done an excellent job for the first 100 years!

We are humbled and proud to have grown up with the CGA, having won both the Carolinas Amateur and the Carolinas Junior Championships. We have taken these and other memorable CGA experiences with us through our careers.

A few years ago, the CGA began a long-range plan which included relocating its office and further supporting the Carolinas Golf Foundation. The CGA has outgrown its present facility in West End, North Carolina. Relocating its office and expanding the Carolinas Golf Foundation will give them the opportunity to improve their programs and provide even more for junior golfers in both states.

Enclosed is information on their new campaign called "Setting the Course."

We ask you to read this material and give thoughtful consideration to donating to this new and exciting venture. This project will encompass a new Carolinas Golf House, a Carolinas Heritage Museum, improved educational facilities, enhanced junior golf programs, increased support of the Carolinas Golf Foundation, and much more. The CGA has never conducted such a campaign, so we hope you will contribute to this first-time effort.

As players who have seen the CGA's success first hand, we ask that you donate to the CGA's campaign to "set the course" for the next 100 years!

Happy golfing!

Chip Beck Champions Tour

Jonathan Byrd

PGA Tour